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Notification No.: PMEX/MKT, BD&CSS/2022/21 June 30, 2022

No Funds Withdrawals Processing During Bank Holiday

All market participants are hereby informed that due to Banking Holiday on July 01, 2022, the Exchange will not
process any outgoing funds withdrawals. All pending withdrawals will be processed on July 04, 2022.

For further information and assistance, please feel free to contact our Customer Support Services by phone on 021-
111-11-7639 (PMEX), or by email at support@pmex.com.pk.

Best regards,
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Zahiq Mansoor Ali
Chief Business Officer
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